
February 16, 2012 

Joseph DiDomizio 
President I CEO 
Hudson Group Retail Specialists 
One Meadowlands Plaza 
East Rutherford, NJ 07073 

Dear Joseph : 

On behalf of the Chicago Department of Aviation (CDA), I would like to thank you for 
the very thoughtful gift of the box of Fanny May Chocolate Candies. While we 
appreciate the gesture, I cannot accept your gift based upon the CDA' s Ethics Policy. 

Therefore, I have arranged for your gift to be donated to the USO office at O'Hare 
International Airport. 

We have a zero-gift policy at the CDA, which is described in the attached brochure from 
the City of Cl1icago Board of Ethics. In essence, CDA personnel are prohibited from 
offering or receiving gifts, regardless of their value, to or from contractors or consultants. 

Sincerely, 

RosemarieS. Andolino 
Commissioner 
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